Mr. Kenneth H. Beeson Mayor-Commissioner City of Sant-Augustine 75 King Street SAINT-AUGUSTINE, Flo.**2**2085-0210

My dear friend,

Thank you for your letter of 11rst december.

Jacqueline and I have been very happy having you in Mongofre.

Personally, it was a great joy to attend the Minorcan Festival on November 19th. Please present my respect and love to Mrs. Gibbs. I was so happy with the Minorcan Festival that I will try to repeat my visit to Saint Augustine mext November.

Please let me know the sooner as better the date of such Festival.

We hope that Christmas has been happy and we wish that the year 1990 will be for you filled up with satisfaction and success.

